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Dear Medical Board,
Regarding the Stage 2 Assessment of the application for Rural Generalist Medicine to be
recognised as a new field of specialty practice, I strongly advocate that the AMC take
Option 1, rather than retaining the status quo. As a fellow of both RACGP and ACRRM, I
agree that the approval of Rural Generalist Medicine as a distinct field of specialty practice
will support our workforce by increasing the awareness and attractiveness of a rural
generalist career. This in turn, will improve access of rural and remote communities to our
specialised and comprehensive care. 
Warm regards,
Emily Moody
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